
C19-048
--In School Committee--

03/05/2019

Ordered:

That Whereas Cambridge Public Schools values a collaborative relationship between CPS schools
and Cambridge's Out of School Time (OST) Programs in order to ensure continuous and
appropriate learning throughout the day for the many CPS students attending afterschool programs;
and 

Whereas the different ending times of CPS schools makes quality programming difficult for
afterschool programs, resulting in lost OST learning opportunities for students; The School
Committee requests that the administration provide an estimate of the added transportation costs if
all CPS elementary schools ended at the same time, and if all CPS Upper Schools ended at the
same time. This estimate is requested by March 19, 2019.
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